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Weekly newsletter 

Friday 12th January 2024 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
A warm welcome back to everyone after the Christmas holiday.  I very much hope you had the 
opportunity to rest and recharge. We are all prepared and excited for the term ahead, looking forward to 
more deep learning, exciting trips and opportunities to get to know each other better. 
 
Homework 
We are relaunching our Homework Club this term for Key Stage 2.  As you will know, Homework is set 
on a Friday and due in on a Tuesday (with any children who complete their homework by Monday 
receiving 5 House Points).  It is our aim that children learn the discipline of understanding deadlines, in 
order to prepare them for the demands of homework at secondary school.  Therefore, anyone in KS2 who 
does not complete their homework by Wednesday will be invited to Homework Club at lunchtime, where 
they can complete any outstanding tasks.  This will be run by a member of staff.  
 
Curriculum Newsletters 

You will be a receiving a newsletter from all teachers this week, outlining the learning that is planned 

for the coming term.  Please also look out for your weekly round-up on Google Classroom, alongside the 

homework that is set, to tell you all about what has happened in class throughout the week. 

 

Parent Survey 

Thank you to all parents who completed the survey.  There was so much positive feedback and some 

lovely comments, as well as some very well-considered points for improvement.  The closing date for 

feedback is Wednesday, after which I will do some data crunching and present to you the findings of the 

survey.  Please find it here: https://forms.gle/Vu4hehPLuMBUCW9P8  

 

Sharing Assemblies 

Years 1 to 6 will present a sharing assembly this term, with more details to follow about Reception and 

Nursery.  We have chosen Wednesdays this time around, to share out the days that we are celebrating.  

We very much hope you are able to join us. 

 

Year 6 - Wednesday 24th January: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 3 - Wednesday 31st January: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 4 - Wednesday 7th February: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 1 - Wednesday 28th February: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 2 - Wednesday 6th March: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 5 Easter play - Wednesday 27th March: 10am-11am  

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend,  

Miss Roscoe and the Emmanuel Team 

 

https://forms.gle/Vu4hehPLuMBUCW9P8


 
 

Diary Dates – click here for our school calendar 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Year 1 and Year 6! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Class Attendance 
Nursery  92.5% 

Reception 86.8% 

Year 1 100% 

Year 2 95.1% 

Year 3 93.2% 

Year 4 93.5% 

Year 5 91.2% 

Year 6 100% 

School  94% 

https://www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1


School visionaries 
Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  

From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  
 
 
 

Maria an Ioannis in Nursery 
Tafara-I and Idris in Reception 
Millie and Laolu in Year 1 
Marcos and Samar in Year 2 
Eddie and Isla in Year 3 
Beltran and Alex McG in Year 4  
Kisa and Ethan in Year 5 
Campbell and Artham in Year 6  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 



 

 


